Hello from the food coordinator! I wanted to provide a little information about how food from the band boosters will work during the year. Our amazing meal chairs do a fantastic job feeding 170ish people in 30 minutes, and a little advanced planning about food makes this roll smoothly!

The band boosters provide snacks during band camp days and competition days. Marching band meals and snacks are also provided for students and staff before football games and at a few other events. Menus will be published in the newsletter, so please check there for information throughout the season. Our meal coordinators do their best to plan a variety of meals that appeal to high school students and offer options at most meals.

The band boosters follow the Noblesville Schools policy on food allergies (8500.01 – FOOD ALLERGIES) in the school board handbook. We will do our very best to provide accommodations for any person with a medical food allergy. If your student had a medically diagnosed food allergy, please reach out to Jen Melton at the email below so we can coordinate as needed throughout the season to help your student eat safely. If you have questions or concerns about any food needs or accommodations, please don't hesitate to reach out! We will also be sending out sign ups for help during meals, so watch for those as the season goes on.

Food policy

- 1. The band boosters will do their best to provide an accommodation/alternate for any student with a medically diagnosed food allergy.
- 2. Food will be served buffet style at meals. If this is not safe for your child, please contact Jen Melton to discuss a safe alternative.
- 3. Parents of students with food allergies may be asked to be present at food delivery to assure safety of alternative.
- 4. Parents are always welcome to send alternate options for their student. We cannot accommodate individual preferences because of the large number of students we feed in a very short time, but you are always welcome to send something for your student!

Don't hesitate to reach out!

Jen Melton 317-363-3798 foodcoordinator@noblesvilleband.org